
The Ballard House Surpasses Support Milestone
After 18 months of operation, The Ballard House has 
provided 10,000 nights of housing, support, and care 

to out-of-state families and patients receiving long-
term medical treatment. More than 2,000 patients and 
their families have received free housing since Cinco 

Charities opened the center in 2013.

The scoop on what’s been happening in Katy

Hospital CEO Makes Texas 
Business Hall-of-Fame

Dan Wolterman, third from the right, President and 
CEO of the Memorial Hermann Health System, will 
be inducted into the Texas Business Hall of Fame. 

Wolterman joins five other Texas businessmen in the 
Hall of Fame’s Class of 2015 and is the only healthcare 

professional in this year’s class.

Women’s Crisis Center Holds Charity Event
The Krause Center, a facility that cares for and 
educates young, abused women in Katy, held 
a charity golf tournament to raise money for 

programs and events that will help transform lives. 

Number of District Campuses 
Continues to Grow

Superintendent Alton Frailey, the Katy ISD Board of 
Trustees, and members of the community lifted a spade 
to celebrate the groundbreaking of elementary school 

#38 in the district as a result of the 2014 bond election. 
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Katy Lawyer Named to HLSR 2016 Board
Juan C. Garcia, Katy resident and partner at a house 

office of law, has been selected to the Board of 
Directors of the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo 

for 2016. Mr. Garcia also plays a leadership role in 
the Go Tejano Committee for the rodeo each year. 

Senior Living Center Celebrates 
Grand Opening 

The Orchard Assisted Living and Memory Care 
recently welcomed senior residents and special 

guests for a two-part celebration in honor of its grand 
opening and gave a preview of what life is like at the 

new 69,000 square-foot community in Katy.

Katy ISD Students Awarded Sports 
Medicine Scholarships

Memorial Hermann Katy Hospital awarded Brianna 
Nguyen of Cinco Ranch High School, Taylor Pitcock of 

Katy High School, Michael Medina of Mayde Creek High 
School, Allysa Santiago of Seven Lakes High School, 
and Kendall Langs and Meagan Hookstra  of Taylor 
High School $500 each in recognition of providing 

outstanding service to Katy ISD athletics. 

New Community Opens 
First Model Home

Cane Island recently opened the doors to its first 
fully-furnished home, a four-bedroom model by Perry 

Homes. The model will be open to hopeful homebuyers 
Monday through Saturday from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m., and 

Sunday from 12 to 7 p.m.
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